
 

  

 
 

 

Paris, march 28, 2024 

 

Hello everyone, 

The 4th edition of the Williams and Beuren Syndrome International Day is now approaching and 

we're really happy to contact you (again) to start again this beautiful human adventure.  

 
In 2023, more than 50 countries answered the call of Autour des Williams association: change the 

day of May 20th to Williams and Beuren syndrome international day. It was a big success and was 

only the beginning of a sustainable, shining  unifying and borderless project. 

With all associations dedicated to Williams and Beuren syndrome around the world, together, we 

joined forces for the first time in order to raise public awareness about this rare syndrome. This 

day was the result of a big and great collective effort for a cause dear to us. Thank you for that ! 

 
In 2024, our goal is to bring more visibility to this new edition and this Is the reason we need your 

help.  

 
We can't wait to see you all at this event. Our greatest wish is to strengthen our ties with all 

associations concerned by Williams Syndrome throughout the world. 

 

HOW JOINING THE MOVEMENT ?  

- Explain the project to all of your members and contacts. 

- Ask them to send you by mail their pictures with the bubbles, 

- Download communication kit and filters for pictures, 

- Post the pictures on your social networks (Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, etc.) on the 20th of May, 

- Then, let your networks' magic works and raises awareness among as many people as possible !  

 

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to contact me ! We will talk about it with pleasure. 

 

See you soon ! Best regards, 

 

Anne-Isabelle 

Gutierrez  
Autour des Williams 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 


